
Archives of the Maize Genetics Cooperation Newsletter and other materials 
 --Coe, E 
Copies of the MGCNL from 1929 to 2014 have been deposited in the archives at the 
University of Missouri.  Whenever available these are verbatim copies; a few were 
personal copies of M. M. Rhoades or others.  Some correspondence and historical 
materials accompany the Newsletters, retained as sources for historical research.  Copies 
of Emerson’s 1923 communication about nomenclature, of the “butterfly maps”, and of 
most letters calling for Newsletter notes, are included.   
 
The deposit is at http://muarchives.missouri.edu/c3-19-21_box_list.html and is part of my 
archived files and papers.   
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Please Note: Notes submitted to the Maize Genetics Cooperation Newsletter may be cited only with consent of authors.




